
NEW VPN REQUIREMENT 
On Sunday, 10/18, a new VPN will be loaded in BPRD.  On Monday (10/19) all users will be required to 
load the new VPN before they can log into Banner HR and Finance.  The instructions can be found on the 
Gateway Intercept page and also at this link: 

http://www.usnhgateway.org/ecgvpn/ecgvpn.html 
Please be sure all users in your department are aware of this requirement. 
 
 


